
 
Dear all  

 

Welcome to our 2021 HFNC year with this first newsletter.  Let’s hope it allows us a good time 

exploring the natural world together, working on our conservation projects, hosting SEANA in April 

and enjoying presentations at our Special Meetings. 

 

Our first General Meeting for 2021 will be at HIRL on Thursday 18
th
 February at 7.30 pm (see 

attachments), our first excursion will start at The Point at Lake Linlithgow on Sunday 21
st
 February at 

8 am, and our first special presentation will be in March – date to be advised. 

 

One thing to consider is a proposed weekend campout (in cabins) in Lorne from Friday 24
th
 – Sunday 

16
th
 September to explore the heathlands at Anglesea and the hinterland of Lorne in spring.  Yvonne 

will book the cabins for us this month – so if you are interested, please let Yvonne 

 (yvonnereto@hotmail.com) know. 

 

Our membership fees remain at $20 for individuals and $25 for families. 

 

Best wishes for a good year, 

 

 

Diane Luhrs 

 

President, Hamilton Field Naturalists Club 
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